

29th January 2019

To: Year 4 parents/guardians.

Dear parents/ guardians,

In order to complement the learning in our themes running up to Easter ("Catastrophe" and "Survivor") we have planned two exciting opportunities for year 4!

Firstly on **Monday 11th February**, we have invited 'Sublime Science' in to complete science workshops with the children. This will cover science learning such as how sound travels and explores weather types and how these occur. We are asking for a contribution of £5.60 per child by **Friday 8th February** please.

In addition to this, on **Monday 25th March** next term we would like to take the year group on a trip to "Think Tank" in Birmingham, which will provide many valuable learning experiences for both of these themes. In order to allow this trip to go ahead, we would need a contribution of £13.50 per child, by **Monday 18th March** please. Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag for this trip and we will leave and return within normal school hours.

The contributions for both trips can be paid in two instalments or alternatively in a one lump sum of: £19.10 by putting the money in a named envelope for your child, by using your Pupil Premium Voucher or via ParentPay.

As always, we thank you for your ongoing support, we are really looking forward to developing the children's learning further in a fun and inspiring way.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Colledge	Miss Berry
*	
	cience and Think Tank, Birmingham
Child's name:	Class:
Sublime Science I have enclosed the co	ontribution of £5.60 for Sublime Science – Monday I I th February
I have paid by Pupil Pr	emium Voucher ParentPay
Think Tank – Birmi I give / do not* give pe 25 th March 2019.	ingham ermission for my child to participate in the visit to the Think Tank - Birmingham on Monday
Emergency Contact N	lame and Number:
Medical Conditions (ir	ncluding allergies):
I have enclosed the co	entribution of £13.50
I have paid by Pupil Pr	emium Voucher ParentPay

(parent/guardian)